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What do I need to do to be nominated for the Zulfiya Award?
Spiritual and educational propaganda in order to ensure the implementation of the tasks set out in the
letter of the Ministry of Higher and Secondary Special Education of the Republic of Uzbekistan No.
87-06-814 on October 21 at 14:00 was organized the event in the hall of the institute.

 The event was chaired by Z. Ismailova, Chairwoman of the Women's Council. In this event attended the
members of the Institute's Women's Council. Z.Ismailova noted about a new procedure for awarding the
State Prize named after Zulfiya to talented girls who have reached the age of fourteen and not older than
thirty from 2018 and "On Amendments to the Decree of the President of the Republic of Uzbekistan dated
June 10, 1999, No PF-232" On the support of proposals for the establishment of the State Prize named after
Zulfiya " Adoption of the Presidential Decree (March 29, 2018, No. PF-5389).

In addition, in the last three years (2018-2020), students under the age of thirty studying at the institute
have made significant achievements in education, science, literature, culture, arts, sports, and society. She
also noted that talented, active girls (who have successfully participated in events at the national and
international levels) will be nominated on the basis of the sample table. The proposals of the members of
the Council were heard and their opinions were heard on the issue of compiling a list of active female
students from all faculties and submitting their documents for the "Zulfiya Award". In this regard, the
issues of attracting active students from the International House-Tashkent Academic Lyceum under the
Institute were also discussed.

All issues of the plan were discussed in detail with the chairman and participants of the Council on
Women's Affairs, and next month the student girls with their parents through the ZOOM platform with the
participation of all deans of faculties, responsible for spiritual and educational work announced that an
online roundtable was planned.
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